
 
 

   
 
                                          
 

                                                                                              
         December 31, 2024 
 
Real Estate Division 
Military Branch 
 
LFUCG 
200 E. Main St. 
Lexington, KY 40507 
 
Re: Right-of-Entry DACA27-9-25-237, Lexington Bluegrass Army Depot, County of Fayette, 
State of Kentucky. 
 
Dear Landowner: 
 

The United States Army Corps of Engineers (USACE) is conducting a remedial 
investigation for groundwater contamination at the Lexington Bluegrass Army Depot. We 
request your permission to gain access to your property for a period of 24 months beginning at the 
signing of this instrument to determine if groundwater contamination is present. This will involve 
collecting water samples from hydrogeologic features (springs, seeps, streams, etc.) and placing 
inert carbon packets for a Dye Tracer Study.  A partnership between the USACE and yourself is 
needed for the successful outcome of the project and gaining access to your property is essential.   

 
 I have enclosed two copies of Right-of-Entry No. DACA27-9-25-237.  Please sign and 
return one copy of the Right-of-Entry and certificate of authority via the enclosed prepaid envelope 
or by e-mail to Keennedy.M.Spencer@usace.army.mil. 
 
 We look forward to working with you to conduct this work on your property.  Your 
cooperation and quick response is appreciated.  If you have any questions in this matter, please 
contact Ms. Kennedy Spencer (502) 315-7006 or via email 
Kennedy.M.Spencer@usace.army.mil. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

       
 

 
Nancy L. Davis 

          Deputy Chief, Real Estate Division 
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